
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Management change at Falcon 
 

Zurich, August 31, 2020 – The Board of Directors of Falcon Private Ltd. has appointed Matteo Maccio, previously 

CFO, as the new CEO as of 1 September 2020. He replaces Martin Keller, who has resigned in mutual agreement 

with the board in the course of the wind-down of the bank announced on 11 May 2020, which is proceeding 

according to plan. The Board of Directors thanks Martin Keller for his commitment to Falcon in his role as CEO, 

which he held since September 2017, and wishes him all the best for the future. 
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